
 

 

13th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 10th December 
 

We are having our School Christmas Dinner for the children on Thursday 10th December 2015. 
 
Your child currently brings in a packed lunch; if you would like them to have a Christmas dinner 
on the 10th December instead, please fill out the slip below and return it to the school office with 
a payment of £2.30 per child in an envelope with your child’s name and class. 
 
All slips should be returned to the school office no later than Friday 27th November 2015.  
Dinners will be ordered on that date, therefore we will not be able to accept late orders after this 
time. 

 
Kind regards 
 

The School Office 
 

 

Christmas Dinner – Thursday 10th December 2015 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ Class: _____________ 

 
I would like my child to have a Christmas Dinner at school on Thursday 10th December 2015. 
 
Please indicate below the type of meal you require for your child: 
 
Meat  Halal  Vegetarian & Fish Vegetarian (no fish)      Vegan Special Diet 
 
 
 

Please provide details of any special dietary requirements:  
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): ________________________________________ Date: _____________ 


